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17th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

School Newsletter 
 

World Book Day – Friday 4th March 
World Book Day is on Thursday 3rd March, however, we will be celebrating on 
Friday 4th March.  To celebrate, the children can dress up as their favourite 
book character, superhero or they can wear their pyjamas ready for their 
favourite bedtime story!  
 
Your child can bring in their favourite book, if they have one.  We look 
forward to seeing all the costumes! 

 
Year 6 will not be dressing up for World Book Day as they are going on a trip to Halton Library in 
the morning.  Please can you make sure that your child is wearing their uniform so they are easily 
identifiable at the library. 

£1 donation for World Book Day 
 
 

Stay and Read with Your Child 
All parents of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are invited to stay and 
read with their child on Friday 4th March, from 9.00am until 10.00am.  This will 
be a lovely activity to do with your child as part of World Book Day.   
 
If you would like to stay, please come in through the main Reception where you 
will be required to sign in, before going through into the Hall. 
 
 

Special World Book Day Menu 
The kitchen will be preparing a special Harry Potter themed menu for 
World Book Day.  The menu is attached to this newsletter.  
 
They will also be running their Lucky Tray competition.  The child 
who gets the tray with the lucky sticker on, wins the prize!  The prize 
is a £5 Amazon gift card provided by Dolce, our school meals 
provider.  
 
Remember – this competition is only open to children who choose a 
school meal. 
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Swimming 

Swimming commences on Thursday 3rd March for Year 3.  Please 
return your slip if you would like your child to wear goggles. 

 
 

After School Clubs 
Please remember there must be full attendance to the after school clubs as they are both very 
popular.  If you do not attend you will lose your place and it will be offered to someone else on 
the reserve list.   
 
 

SATs Revision Club 
The SATs Revision Clubs will commence after half term for Years 2 
and 6. It will take place every Tuesday from 3.00pm until 3.45pm.  
All Year 2 and Year 6 children must attend every week until Tuesday 
3rd May. 
 
The Year 6 SATs will take place week during the week commencing 
9th May. 
 

 
Year 6 Trip to Pettypool 

Please remember to keep up with your payments for the Year 6 trip to Pettypool in the summer.  
The total balance must be paid by Friday 20th May.  If you would like to know what your 
remaining balance is, please contact the office, who will advise. 
 

Half Term 
We break up for the February half term on Friday 18th February at 3.00pm.  School reopens on 
Monday 28th February. 
 

Inset Day 
We have an Inset Day on Monday 21st March.  The school will be closed to all children on this 
day.  Please make a note in your diary. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely Spring half term break. 
 
Kind regards  

 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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